Dear participant in a previous VID conference,
 
The new Wittgenstein Centre is pleased to announce the Call for Papers for its 2011 conference: "Education and the Global Fertility Transition". The Wittgenstein Centre is a collaboration between the Vienna Institute of Demography (VID) of the Austrian Academy of Sciences (ÖAW), the International Institute for Applied Systems Analysis (IIASA), and the new Research Institute on Human Capital and Development, Vienna University of Economics and Business (WU). It builds on an existing and highly successful collaboration over the past years and is made possible by several European Research Council (ERC) Grants and the Wittgenstein Prize 2010. 
 
The conference will be held at the headquarters of the Austrian Academy of Sciences in Vienna, Austria, from 30 November to 1 December 2011. For details see: http://www.oeaw.ac.at/vid/edugloft/
 
We invite you to submit a paper and thank you for circulating this Call for Papers in your institution and to colleagues in your network who might be interested in the topic.
 
If you plan to attend the conference without presenting a paper, please contactconference.vid@oeaw.ac.at
 
Apologies for cross-postings.
 
Yours sincerely, 
Wolfgang Lutz and Sylvia Trnka
On behalf of the Organising Team
---------------------------------------------
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